October 3, 1980

R.H. Brader RCA Cooper Street Camden, NJ 08102

Dear Mr, Brader:

Congratulations! We had a tremendous response to our recent Applications Sweepstakes Contest promoting our microwave modular amplifier product line. Your entry was randomly selected from well over 5,000 entrants and you have won an Atari-400 Home Computer. Your prize will be delivered by our local representative, Mark Levay of Eastern Instrumentation of Philadelphia, who will be contacting you shortly. We will be coordinating a brief photographic session along with the awarding of the prize.

Thank you for entering our contest and we hope you enjoy your Atari-400 Computer.

Yours very truly,

William W. Berridge

Director, Corporate Communications

Avantek, Inc.

WWB:db